Hampden Council on Aging — June, 2022

In attendance: Cheryl Delviscio (rep for GSSSI), Marty Jacque, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty, Suzanna
Haskins, Cliff Bombard, and Tina Doran in person at Senior Center.

In attendance via Zoom: Monique Downey, John Flynn and Nancy Willoughby
Not attending: Dee Vermette and Deb Mahoney
Meeting called to order at 8:59 AM on July 12th.

Becky introduced Cheryl Delviscio who is the new GSSSI representative, and Cheryl gave us a review of
the last GSSSI meeting.

Meeting minutes for April, 2022 were read and approved.
Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved.
Becky presented the Directors Reported and it was accepted.

Tina requested an overview of what is happening at the Senior Center concerning the expansion project.
Becky gave her an update of the expansion project and also an overview of what else is happening.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.
Respectfully submitted

Marty Jacque



